
Printed on: 02/12/2014 09:05:21

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 Daniel Gould SUPPRT2014/6620/P 01/12/2014  20:20:57 I support this application. The Council are being asked whether to change use of those parts of the 

building that have remained derelict for a few years now. I am encouraged that this space could be 

brought back into use as a restaurant, adding vibrancy to the very centre of Kentish Town. The fate of 

The Fruit Bowl in this location is one for the landlords rather than the Council to decide, but I will add 

that I've always thought it in an awkward place, blocking the footway at its busiest spot in an area of 

high pollution. Any move to the canopy area seems like an excellent solution.
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